
                            
                            

Chocolate Crispy Bun Sale 
 

We are making and selling Chocolate Crispy Buns to raise some money  
to help pay for our Science Trip to Bempton Cliffs RSPB Centre and  
Living Seas at Flamborough. 
 
We will be making the buns in school and they will be ready to be eaten  
on Friday 8th February. 
 
If you would like to help us by buying buns, please complete and return 
this order, with the money please, by Friday 1st February. 
 
I would like ……………………………………………….  buns at .50p each 
 
Money enclosed …………………………………..   Name of Child ……………………………………………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 


